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                                 Sherman Day:What a Great Day!


The library was very excited to be part of  Sherman Day this year. We had visitors to 
the library who signed up for library cards, the Throw, Pitch, and Shoot Course was 
set up for the enjoyment of  all, and our first Used Book Sale was held. Next year will 
be even more exciting as we will be celebrating Sherman’s Bicentennial.  


The Prickly Pear 


What a wonderful way to spend an evening! We would like to thank Danielle from 
Prickly Pear for spending an evening at the library teaching or helping the 
participants with creating some awesome “words on wood.” The board would like to 
also thank Danielle for being a Friend of  the Library and her donation to the 
Building Fund.


	 	 	             	  Library Survey   

 In September, the families of  elementary students @ SCS were asked to fill out and 
return a survey concerning the library. The library board is reaching out to the 
community to make a strategic plan for the  library’s upcoming  years. You can help 
us out by taking a brief  minute to fill out the survey that has been developed. If  you’d 
like to fill out one for us, they are available at the library during hours of  operation 
and can also be found around town. 


Business Buddy


We’d like to take a moment to thank Becky @ Arlene’s for letting us display our 
Raffle Baskets at her business and selling tickets for us. This is greatly appreciated 

since the library hours of  operation do not necessarily fit into everyone’s  schedule. 

For more details about what’s going on at your library, visit Minerva Free Library on Facebook, 
Sherman_minervalibrary on Instagram, or visit our website @ https://www.minervalibrary.org  We will be updating 
our calendar with more events as they are scheduled. (News from the Minerva Library Board) 
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Community Book Club Are you 
a book lover? Do you like to discuss 
books, but don’t have someone to 
interact with?                                    
Why not join the Sherman  
Community Book Club? We  meet 
in the basement of  the library on 
the 3rd Tuesday of  the month @ 
6PM.


Used books and puzzles continue to 
be on sale in the library basement 
for those interested.


We Are Friend-Raising

Would you consider a 
financial gift to support your 
library?


Your gift would positively 
impact kids, teens, adults, and 
families in our community. 
Please consider giving today. All 
donations are tax deductible.


The Library Staff  and Library 
Board would like to thank anyone 
and everyone who has been a 
Friend of  the Library to date. We 
hope to expand our community of  
readers, presenters, and volunteers, 
as well as offering more events at 
the library.
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Change     
	 Lives
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